
 

Non-Critical Notice: 
 

At approximately 7:09 a.m. MDT, a 5.7-magnitude earthquake occurred in the Salt Lake 
City, Utah, area. The U.S. Geological Survey reported the event occurred in Magna, 
Utah, which is approximately 90 miles southwest of the Evanston, Wyoming area.  

Spire continues to operate its storage facilities as normal at this time.  Personnel has 
been deployed to assess impact, if any, to all of the Spire facilities located in the nearby 
Evanston, Wyoming area. At this time, there is no known impact to the facilities or 
operations. Spire will post an update to the extent circumstances change.   

Please contact your marketing representative for further questions at 
StorageCommercial@SpireEnergy.com. 
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